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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SESSION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE NUNAVIK REGIONAL 
BOARD OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

 
Kuujjuaq, June 7, 2012 – During the session of the board of directors of the Nunavik 
Regional Board of Health and Social Services (NRBHSS) held in Kuujjuaq this week, a 
decision was made not to renew Executive Director Jeannie May’s contract, which ends on 
September 7, 2012. 
 
The NRBHSS would like to thank Mrs. May for her services during her career with our 
organization. 
 
In accordance with the regulations and procedures of the health and social services network, 
the NRBHSS will launch the process to fill the position of executive director. Until further 
notice, the assistant to the executive director, Gilles Boulet, will serve as Acting Executive 
Director of the NRBHSS. 
 
Mr. Boulet can be reached by e-mail at gilles.boulet@ssss.gouv.qc.ca or by telephone at 
819 964-2222, extension 260, and by fax at 819 964-2277. 
 
The NRBHSS board of directors would like to thank Madge Pomerleau for her services as 
Acting Executive Director since April 26, 2012. Mrs. Pomerleau is returning to her functions 
as Executive Director of the Ungava Tulattavik Health Centre. 
 
The NRBHSS is a public agency created in 1978 under the James Bay and Northern 
Québec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire Québec territory located north of 
the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social services for the inhabitants of 
the 14 communities. 
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This communiqué is also posted on our Web site at www.rrsss17.gouv.qc.ca. 
 


